
Greetings, 

I would like to sign up to testify at City Hall about the would-be expansion of the 
Zenith Oil Terminal. Are there openings coming up - maybe in August? Can you 
assign me a slot? 

Thank you! 

Kelly O'Hanley, MD, MPH 

6134 NE Alameda St, Portland, OR 97213 

503-880-884 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Keelan, 
Terrific. 

Kelly O"Hanley 
Council Clerk - Testimony 
Re: testifying at City Hall 
Monday, July 1, 2019 3:49:23 PM 

Please sign me up for one of the September 4 slots. 
Thanks so much. 
KellyO 

On Mon, Jul 1, 2019 at I :57 PM Council Clerk - Testimony 
<CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> wrote: 

Hi Kelly, 

The first available Communication spot is in September. I have listed the availability below. 
Let me know if any of these dates will work for you: 

Sept 4: 2 spots available (all Council members present) 

Sept 11: 4 spots available (all Council members present) 

Sept 18: 5 spots available (all Council members present) 

Sept 25: 5 spots available (Commissioner Fritz is absent) 

Keelan McClymont 

Assistant Council Clerk I City of Portland 

(503) 823-4085 

NOTICE: The Council Clerk's Office (Room 130) is temporarily closed due to construction. 

Please visit Room 310 on the 3rd floor to drop off Council documents or to sign up for a 
Communication spot. 

From: Kelly O'Hanley <kohanley@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 1, 2019 11 :46 AM 
To: Council Clerk- Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: Moore-Love, Karla <Karla.Moore-Love@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: testifying at City Hall 
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Request of Kelly O'Hanley to address Council regarding expansion of the 
Zenith oil terminal (Communication) 

Filed 
AUG 2 7 2019 

MARvlWllftA~ALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 

B~ 
Deputy 

SEP O 4 2019 

Pl.ACED ON FILE 

COMMISSIONERS VOTED 
AS FOLLOWS: 

YEAS NAYS 

1. Fritz 

2. Fish 

3. Hardesty 

4. Eudaly 

Wheeler 


